Rachel Hawkins
Waskom Middle School
07-10-14

Dear Mr. Cox and WISD officials,

I, Patience Chacha, at the end of my 2013-2014 teaching contract would like to inform you that I
am resigning from my position as 6th grade Science teacher for Waskom Middle School,
effective July 11™. I have decided to pursue a graduate degree in a different city, and that would
make it difficult for me to continue my current teaching assignment.

Thank you for the opportunities for professional and personal development that you have
provided me during the last two years. I have enjoyed working for the middle school and

appreciate the support provided me during my time with the school district.

If I can be of any help during this transition please let me know.

Patience Chacha
Knowledge. Is. Power!



